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Thank you for the opportunity to comment in support of HB 4083.   

 

I am a PERS member and also a member of the Eugene Interfaith Earthkeepers. 

 

There is no financial future in coal, no moral future in coal and no health future for our 

children or the planet in coal.  

 

This is a wonderful opportunity where our financial interests, moral interests and 

health interests all come together. 

 

The Oregon Treasury needs to protect PERS and the rest of the Treasury’s 

investments as we transition towards a green economy.  

 

Please vote the COAL Act out of committee. Thank you for your support of HB 4083. 

Oregon needs to be a leader. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Carl Bybee 

Interfaith Earthkeepers 

Eugene, Oregon 

 

 

 

 


